ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

12, Ballymacbredan Rd., Magheralin, Craigavon, BT67 OQU

Tel no – 028 3834 1400    Fax no – 028 3834 7376

Email: info@stpatricks.magheralin.ni.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs. M. McGrath. BA(QTS), PQHSH, DipPD. 

11th December 2018
Dear Parent

We have recently been informed by the Education Authority that our school has qualified for an upgrade to our current heating system.
We are delighted that this work has been approved. 

The work is set to commence on Monday 7th January 2019 and is planned to last approximately 12 weeks. 

The majority of the work will centre around the current boiler house and the shelter, at the front of the school. 
As our children currently access school each morning by the school playground, the mornings should run smoothly. However, we will need to make some changes as to how children are picked up and leave the school building. Information surrounding this will be made available closer to the time.

Thank you in advance of this work for your patience.
Yours sincerely

Mrs McGrath

PRINCIPAL

